
October 14, 1980 
 
Space City Cover Society 
P.O. Box 53545 
Houston, TX  77052 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
On July 6th, I issued a check to SCCS for the New Astronaut Candidates souvenir sheets.  As of 
this date, I have not received the sheets or my cancelled check back from my back.  This leads 
me to believe that you never received my order.   
 
Could you please check on this for me?  I do not want to miss the souvenir sheets. 
 
This letter was prompted by the fact that I just received my cancelled check back from my bank 
on a more recent order for the Booklet #2 re-issue. 
 
The check for the re-issue booklet was dated September 11th.  
 
I would appreciate a response as soon as possible, so that I can issue you another check for the 
astronaut sheets.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steve Garner 
 
 


